
November 16, 2023 

VIA EMAIL (rhammock@seminolecountyfl.gov) 

Seminole County 
Rebecca Hammock 
1101 E 1st Street 
Sanford, Florida 32771 

Re: Amendment Package Reference Number: Seminole County #23-01ESR 

Dear Ms. Hammock, 

The Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services (the “Department”) received 
the above-referenced proposed comprehensive plan amendment on October 26, 2023. The 
Department has reviewed the proposed amendment pursuant to Section 163.3184, Florida 
Statutes, for any adverse impacts to important state resources or facilities related to 
agriculture, forestry, and aquaculture issues. 

The Department has no comments on the above-referenced proposed comprehensive plan 
amendment as presented. 

Please contact me at CompPlans@FDACS.gov if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Steven Hall 
Assistant Deputy Commissioner 

cc: Florida Department of Economic Opportunity 
(SLPA #:  Seminole County #23-01ESR) 


